THOMAS MOTT OSBORNE

AUBURN, NEwW YORK

February 24, 1925,

Dear Sir Arthur;-
First: I wish to thank you for the honor
of your presence upon the platform last Tuesday afternoon.

Second: I am sending you & copy of a small

book of mine on prisons into which I hope you may find time

to glance - when you have nothing better to read.

Yours very sincerely,
Sir Arthur Currie,

/)/m,
MeGill University,

Montreal, Quebec, Canada.




